
Subject: Richard Zerr.
Date: Sat, 21 Aug 2004 18:58:18 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA \(E-mail\)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <cagebc@yahoo.com>

A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST;

Today I received the following message from Jeanine Bratina the District  Communications
and community Relations Officer in regards to Mr. Richard Zerr a District Director. 

It states: 

Mr. Zerr is no longer  employed with the District.

This is a personnel matter  and it is our policy not to comment on personnel matters. 

Staff will be advised  to direct  all media queries to James Ridge.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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